
 

WELCOME TO  

NURSERY  

 

Chapel Street  

Community Primary School 

Dear Parents/ Carers and children, 

Welcome to Nursery at Chapel Street Community Primary 

School.  It is with great pleasure that we welcome you and your 

child to our school community.  Unfortunately, we are not able 

to welcome you onto the school site.  Once we are able to, we 

look forward to inviting you to a Nursery Open Event where we 

will be able to show you the Nursery environment and meet 

you and your child in person. 

In the meantime, our fantastic Nursery staff are working hard to 

ensure that your child’s transition to Chapel Street is as smooth 

as possible.  This includes liaising with your child’s key worker if 

they currently attend a Nursery.  We will also be sending out an 

‘All About Me’ booklet over the coming weeks/ months.  By 

completing this it will further help us to understand the needs 

and interests of your child.  

We look forward to contacting you soon with more details 

about how our transition arrangements will work.  If you have 

any queries please contact school on 0161 224 1269 or email at 

admin@chapelstreet.manchester.sch.uk 

Many thanks, 

The Nursery Team 

Mrs Jones, Mrs Kerr, Mrs Tariq, Miss Wall, & Miss Davies 

 



A Session in Nursery - morning or afternoon 

 

Nursery Ready 

Develop independence 

 Encourage your child get dressed in the morning. 

 Encourage your child to go to the toilet by themselves. 

 Play games with them so that they learn to take turns and share. 

 Model to your child how you notice the shape and size of objects 

around the house. 

Look on our Nursery Page on the school website to find other activities you 

could do at home.  http://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/  

Class Dojo 

Please download the Class Dojo app and look out for our 

email invite, it may go into your junk folder.   

On the class Dojo we will aim to show you the classroom 

and other areas, read your child a story and play some games.  By sharing 

these with your child, they will get used to us and their new Nursery 

environment.  We will also try to put some photos of the staff up so you all 

get to know us.  If you are happy to, you could share photos of your little one 

to help us get to know them too. 

Our Ethos 

We have a skills-based, child-led approach.  Children are given 

opportunities to develop key skills in a range of different areas through 

exploration and play and also take part in short teacher-led activities during 

each session.  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fclassdojo&psig=AOvVaw1krL5Z9qzV1bnUYR-_D4v8&ust=1588259334763000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOCV9K71jekCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD

